

Nominating Chair Ron Piester C/O Tracey Massey 900 Montclair Rd. Birmingham, Alabama 35213

Thursday, July 31, 2014

Dear Chairman Piester:

This letter is written to provide the support of the Home Builders Association of Northern Kentucky to Jeff Bechtold, Senior Building Official with the Planning and Development Services of Kenton County. Mr. Bechtold's dedication to his profession and effectiveness in working with the building industry are reason to support his candidacy as Director at Large of the International Code Council. Mr. Bechtold's service on the Commonwealth of Kentucky's Department of Housing, Buildings and Construction's Single Family-Dwellings Advisory Committee has been a successful one. We hope he continues to advance to service on the Board of Directors for the International Code Council.

Our Board of Directors did vote on this issue to support Mr. Bechtold in this endeavor. Should you have any questions regarding this recommendation please feel free to contact us. Thank you.

Sincerely,

James Kégley

President

Home Builders Association of Northern Kentucky